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This bill is not needed people who build their own firearms have been doing so even 

before this country became a country. Personnel built firearms make up .00005% of 

crimes this bill should not move forward. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                              Thank 

you 

                                                                                                                         Michael 

Ramsdal 


